
 

IMPORTANT CHANGES TO OUR BILLING CYCLE &  

DUE DATES COMING IN JANUARY 2024!!   

 
The New Billing Cycle will run from the 1st through the end of the month. 

 

***NEW DUE DATE WILL BE THE 25TH OF EACH MONTH.*** 
 

ACH – Automatic Bank Drafts will be processed on the 24th of each month.  

Auto Payments from your Debit/Credit Cards will be processed on the 23rd of 
each month. 

 

Starting in February 2024 Late Fees will be added, and Late Notices will go out on 
the 26th of each month. 

LOCK DAY for nonpayment will be on the 10th of each month. 

 

** YOU WILL NOT RECEIVE A NEW STATEMENT IN DECEMBER BUT LATE 
STATEMENTS WILL STILL GO OUT ON DECEMBER 12TH FOR OCTOBER/NOVEMBER’S 

CHARGES THAT HAVE NOT BEEN PAID BY THE 10TH OF DECEMBER. ** 

 

January’s Statement will be processed the first week of January, it will include 
the last two weeks of November’s charges and all of December’s. This change will 

improve the ability to track usage for a complete month and set your personal 
usage alerts at Getmymeter.info.  

 

A new Customer Portal is coming in early 2024 to improve your customer 
experience and streamline access to view your usage, set alerts, and pay your bill 

with one easy login! Additional information to come. 

 

See other side for a Calendar View of these date changes. 

 



 


